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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and is pleased to inform them that, in response to a request from the Permanent Observer Mission of Spain, the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security has convened a meeting to receive the Minister of Defense, Carme Chacón, for a dialogue with the delegations concerning activities in the area of hemispheric security, with particular reference to humanitarian mine-clearing, the Mission to Support the Peace Process in Colombia, organized crime, criminal gangs, and other matters of interest. 

In view of the important rank of the distinguished visitor, the Chair has invited the members of the Inter-American Defense Board to attend this meeting.

The meeting will be held on Thursday, July 2, 2009, at 11:30 a.m., in the Simón Bolívar Room.
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